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Planting	Seeds	in	New	Locations	
	
God allowed CFM to minister to 100 children and 
40 adults at a local public school in La Floresta, 
Guatemala. In all, 25 families heard the gospel and 
received a bag of provisions on September 9. 
 
	

Bringing	the	Gospel	to	San	Marcos	
	
August 19, CFM-Growing Together held a ministry 
event in Tecum, San Marcos. We are thankful for 
the families who were able to attend. Through 
laughter and lessons, God reached out to little ones 
seeking Him. As a result, 27 children came to know 
Christ! 
 

Encouraging	Local	Pastors	
	
What a joy and a privilege to join with other 
pastors to share the Word as well as 
encouragement. On August 14, CFM- Growing 
Together held an event for local pastors. 16 
pastors in all gathered and Pastor Antonio spoke 
to them from Exodus 18:13-27. His main 
teaching was on the importance of reaching 
children for the Lord, as they are the future of the 
church. 
 
	

Our	Largest	Event	This	Quarter	
	
On July, 22, CFM - Growing Together had the joy 
of ministering in the village of Caahuatan, located 
in Chiapas, Mexico. Children and families 
enjoyed games and a meal, as well as being 
provided with basic necessities. Most importantly 
75 children heard the gospel. Out of 27 families 
there, many are unbelievers.  
 
	

Paul	starts	his	letter	to	the	Corinthian	church	by	saying,	“	.	.	.	to	those	sanctified	in	Christ	Jesus,	
called	to	be	saints	together	with	all	those	who	in	every	place	call	upon	the	name	of	our	Lord	Jesus	
Christ.	.	.		
	
CFM’s	ministry	took	us	all	over	Guatemala	this	quarter	and	to	a	variety	of	people.	But	this	is	God’s	
people:	all	people	in	every	place	who	call	on	Jesus’s	name.	And	so	we	have	gone	out	this	quarter	to	
all	places,	sharing	the	gospel	to	pastors	in	need	of	encouragement	and	young	children	yearning	for	
Jesus.	

We	would	love	your	support!	If	interested,	you	can	support	us	financially	at	our	website:	
culumfamilyministries.org	or	by	check	sent	to	6050	Peachtree	Parkway,	Suite	240-133	Peachtree	Corners,	
GA		30092-3337.	Thank	you!	


